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Email & Web: 
fountain@mcii.org 
www.mcii.org/Fountains 
 
Home Church: 
First Baptist Church 
Calico Rock, AR 
Pastor Jess Sumrall 
870-297-8548 
 
Send contributions to: 
MCII 
P.O. Box 354 
Ellsworth, KS 67439-
0354 
www.mcii.org 
 
*please make all  
checks payable to 
“MCII”    with “The 
Fountains”   on memo 
line. 

DECEMBER 2005 

Thank you  
for supporting 
Russian Missions! 

Prayer Points: 

• That Lisa’s recovery from 

surgery would go well over 

the next several weeks. 

• That our families time in 

the US would be blessed. 

• That the churches and 

families we visited in 

Indiana would follow God's 

leading as they consider 

joining our monthly 

support team. 

• That God would fill our 

s c h e d u l e  w i t h 

appointments to share this 

work with as many people 

as possible this summer. 

• That God would direct us 

to those He is preparing to 

support this work. 

TRIP TO INDIANA 
 In June I traveled to 
Indiana and visited with 4 
churches and several 
families.  I had a great time 
sharing about what God is 
doing in St. Petersburg and 
everyone treated me so 
well.  We have one 
supporting church in Knox, 
Indiana that hosted us and 
has decided to increase 
their support of our church 
plant in Russia.  The 
o t h e r  c h u r c h e s  w e 
presented the work to 
expressed interest in 
b e c o m i n g  r e g u l a r 
supporters.  We are excited 
about the possibility of God 

using these churches and 
families to help us reach our 
support-raising goal for the 
summer.  We know God has 
called us and we believe 
that He will supply through 
His people.  
 
 NEW DVD AVAILABLE!  
 We now have a new 
Ministry DVD available free 
to anyone that would like to 
know more about this 
ministry.  The DVD has a 10 
minute video introduction to 
our work as well as an 
o p t i o n a l  5  m i n u t e 
abbreviated version.  The 
DVD menu also contains 
contact  and suppor t 
information.  This DVD is the 
perfect tool to use to share 
this work with a mission 
minded church or family that 
you know.  Please take 
advantage of this free offer 
to let others know how God 
is moving in Russia. 

DIRECT GIVING PLAN 
 MCII now offers a 
quicker and easier way to 
m a k e  y o u r  m o n t h l y 
contributions.  With the 
Direct Giving Plan, you can 
opt to have your monthly gift 
transferred automatically 
from your bank account each 
month.  This saves time, 
enabling you gift to work 
faster to spread the gospel in 
Russia.  It saves on postage 
and best of all, it works 
automatically, so you don’t 
have to remember to send 
your check each month.  To 
join this plan simply 
complete a Direct Giving 
Plan form and return it to 
MCII.   
 Thanks again being 
a part of this much-needed 
ministry in Russia! 
God bless! 

Shaye, Lisa and Kids 

Ministry-  New Support, New DVD, New Giving Plan 

Family– Recovering, Working, Playing 
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M i s s i o n a r i e s  i n  S t .  P e t e r s b u r g ,  R u s s i a  s i n c e  1 9 9 7  

fun activities with her 
friends. But once she 
received her first paycheck, 
all that changed.  Now she 
looks forward to work and 
especially to payday. 
CRATON 
 When he’s not 
playing basketball or some 
other sport, he cuts grass 
and does odd jobs.  It’s a 
perfect combination for him. 
ANNA, CHASE & ZANE 
 These three spend 
all their time playing, 
hanging out with friends and 
g e t t i n g  s p o i l e d  b y 
grandparents.  What a life!   
 Please pray that 
God would bless our time 
in the US. 

LISA SURGERY UPDATE 
 Praise God, Lisa’s 
operation went very well.  I 
was a little anxious because 
the hysterectomy procedure 
lasted two full hours, but 
when I finally spoke with the 
doctor  I  was qui te 
pleased.  She was able to 
do everything that needed to 
be done and make some 
minor repairs that will 
g r e a t l y  h e l p  L i s a ' s 
recovery.  I am happy to 
report that she will not need 
to take any long-term 
medication as a result of the 
surgery.   
 I want to thank all of 
you who fasted and 

prayed.  Thanks to those 
who waited with me during 
the surgery and to those who 
e m a i l e d  n o t e s  o f 
encouragement.  You are a 
huge support to us.  
  Lisa was in the 
hospital for a few days after 
surgery, but is now home 
and feeling much better.    
Please continue to pray for 
her as she heals over the 
next several weeks. 
BRITTANY’S NEW JOB 
 Brittany has spent 
most of her time this summer 
working at a local Harps 
grocery store.  She was a 
little upset at first because it 
seemed she was always 
working and missing out on 


